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Release of Shares from Voluntary Escrow – Updated  
 

 
SYDNEY, AUSTRALIA – SiteMinder Limited (ASX: SDR) (Company) wishes to provide an 
update and correction to the announcement lodged with ASX on 22nd June 2022.  
 
The Company wishes to advise that the following securities will not be released from 
voluntary escrow until the trading day after the date on which the Company releases to the 
ASX its financial results for the financial year ending 30 June 2022.  
 
Number  Class  
52,583,198 Fully Paid Ordinary Shares  

  
The Company will notify the market under ASX Listing Rule 3.10A at the appropriate time.  
 
      -ENDS-  
 
About SiteMinder 
SiteMinder Limited (ASX:SDR) is the world’s leading open hotel commerce platform, ranked 
among technology pioneers for opening up every hotel’s access to online commerce. It’s 
this central role that has earned SiteMinder the trust of tens of thousands of hotels, across 
150 countries, to sell, market, manage and grow their business. The global company, 
headquartered in Sydney with offices in Bangkok, Berlin, Dallas, Galway, London and 
Manila, generated more than 100 million reservations worth over US$35 billion in revenue 
for hotels in the last year prior to the start of the pandemic. For more information, visit 
siteminder.com. 
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